
Subject: [gbird] FINALIZED GBIRd MoU - Aug 28, 2017

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Date: 8/28/2017 3:16 PM

To: "gbird@lists.ncsu.edu" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

Hi All,

Two milestones – MoU is formalized.  A�ached is a rough copy.  Over the next week I will send out a signed copy to

the signatories and share a be�er facsimile with the group.

Also – we have had clear indica�on that the sub-contract process from NCSU is moving forward rapidly now.  I think

we are ‘in the short rows’ to use an NC agricultural colloquialism. 

Warm Regards,

Royden

J. Royden Saah

Program Coordinator

Gene�c Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents

Island Conserva�on

+61 459 610 332 (mobile in Australia)

Roydensaah (skype)

LinkedIn | Facebook | Twi�er | Flickr | Blog
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